
 

No.: CEPC/HQ/ED-Corres/2020-21      Date: 31st March, 2021 

To, 

All Members CEPC 

 

Subject: Foreign Trade Policy 2015-2020 extended up to 30-09-2021 

 

Dear Members 

With reference to Notification No. 60/2015-2020 dated 31st March 31, 2021 issued by 

Directorate General of Foreign Trade, Government of India, stated that the existing Foreign Trade 

Policy 2015-2020 which is valid up to 31-03-2021 is extended up to 30-09-2021 with some 

amendments. Copy of the Notification is enclosed for your reference. 

 

Further Directorate General of Foreign Trade, Government of India has issued another Public Notice 

No.: 48/2015-2020 dated 31st March, 2021 stated that Validity of Existing Hand book of 

Procedures 2015-20 is also extended up to 30th September, 2021. Copy of the Public Notice is 

enclosed for your reference. 

Members are requested to kindly take note of the above. 

 

Regards 

 

Sanjay Kumar 

Executive Director  
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